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YOUR GOALS, 

OUR COMMITMENT. 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT – CHANGE OF KEY EXECUTIVES OF NIKKO ASSET MANAGEMENT ASIA LIMITED 
(THE “MANAGER”) 
 
 
We, Nikko AM Asia Limited VCC (the “Company”), wish to announce that Mr Mohammed Zaidi will cease to be a key 
executive of the Manager in relation to (i) the NikkoAM-StraitsTrading MSCI China Electric Vehicles and Future Mobility 
ETF; and (ii) the Amova MSCI AC Asia ex Japan ex China Index ETF, the sub-funds within the Company (the “ETFs”) with 
effect from 12 March 2025 (the “Effective Date”). 
 
In addition, Mr Peter Monson will be appointed as the key executive of the Manager in relation to the Amova MSCI AC Asia 
ex Japan ex China Index ETF from the Effective Date. 

 
Please note that the current investment objective, focus and approach of the ETFs will remain unchanged.  
 
The prospectus for the ETFs reflecting the above changes in key executives of the Manager will be updated and lodged 
with the Monetary Authority of Singapore in due course. Investors may obtain a copy of the updated prospectus for the 
ETF, when available, from the Manager’s website at http://www.nikkoam.com.sg (until 31 August 2025) and 
https://sg.amova-am.com (from 1 September 2025).  
 
 
 
 
Issued by Nikko AM Asia Limited VCC 
 
12 March 2025  
 
 
Important: The SGX-ST takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements or opinions made in this 
announcement. This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in any doubt about this 
announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, professional accountant or other 
independent advisers. 
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